
 
 

 

 

 
July 22, 2019 
 
 
The Honorable Ron Wyden     The Honorable Patty Murray 
Ranking Member      Ranking Member 
U.S. Senate Committee on Finance    U.S. Senate Committee on Health, Education, 
Washington, DC  20510 Labor, and Pensions 
        Washington, DC  20510 
 
The Honorable Tammy Baldwin 
United States Senate       
Washington, DC  20510       
 
Dear Ranking Members Wyden and Murray and Senator Baldwin:  
 
Last August you sent a letter to then-NAIC President Julie Mix McPeak seeking data on short-term, limited duration 
plans sold under the new regulations effective October 2018.  As we responded in September 2018, we agree that 
regulators and policymakers at both the federal and state level need more information on the plans being offered 
and sold in our states and, to that end, the NAIC is in the process of developing a data call to collect data on all 
short-term, limited duration plans in our markets. 

The NAIC’s Market Analysis Procedures (D) Working Group has generated the attached draft data call to collect 
the information regulators are looking for on these plans.  We anticipate that the data call will be sent to carriers as 
early as this August, either by individual states or collectively through the NAIC.  Once the data is collected, we 
hope to be able to provide aggregate information to federal officials. 

Again, we appreciate your attention to the effects of federal policies on state insurance markets and the consumers 
who depend on them.  NAIC staff will continue to be in touch with your offices to give updates on our progress on 
this important project.    

Sincerely, 

             
 
 
 
Eric A. Cioppa      Raymond G. Farmer 
NAIC President      NAIC President-Elect 
Superintendent      Director 
Maine Bureau of Insurance    South Carolina Department of Insurance 
 
 
 
 
David Altmaier      Dean L. Cameron 
NAIC Vice President     NAIC Secretary-Treasurer 
Commissioner      Director 
Florida Office of Insurance Regulation   Idaho Department of Insurance 


